Portiand General Electric Company

121 SW Salmon Street » Portland, Oregon 97204
PortlandGeneral .com

August 3, 2007

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
Attn: Filing Center
PO Box 2148

- Salem OR 97308-2148

Attn: Honorable Patrick waer, ALJ

RE: LC 43 — PGE 2007 Integrated Resource Plan

Dear Judge Power,

This letter is in response to your July 27, 2007 Pre-hearing Conference Memorandum, which directs
PGE to “submit an exhibit that discusses the circumstances and implications relating to a recent
agreement between Pacific Gas and Electric Company and a wind energy supplier regarding a wind
farm in eastern Oregon.” In particular, you raised concerns about the scarcity of renewable
resources available to satisfy both California and Oregon’s renewable resource requirements (i.e.,
with new renewable portfolio standard legislation).

In that Memorandum, you requested that we inform the Comrmssmn, within ten days of the
July 26, 2007 pre-hearing conference, our intended date for filing such an exhibit. We intend to
make that filing, and respond to your request for information, by August 27, 2007.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this significant issue.

Sincere}
Ty

f/
4@/ Patrick GG, Hager

Manager, Regulatory Affairs

ce:  Richard George
Brian Kuehne
Honorable Patrick Power, ALY
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